
May 4, 1973
Dear Mayor Tolmach,

That's such a wonderful title! Thank you for

welcoming 

our Coast District Business + Professional 

Women last Saturday. I know you were 

on such a tight schedule. We 

appreciated you taking time 

to come to greet our visitors. You did a 

beautiful job. I'm looking forward to 

seeing you 

again Monday. Clara Mae 
tells me you will be able to attend I'm so 

pleased. Thank you 
for your help - Kathy


